Dear Orient School Families, 
Following Governor Inslee’s emergency school closure declaration today, the Orient School will be closed starting Tuesday, March 17th with classes resuming on April 27th. This intensive action is collective effort to limit the spread of the COVID-19. All schools will be open this Monday, March 16th, as a way to transition students and staff as we adjust and prepare for this closure. As always, the Orient School honors parents as the most important decision-makers in our students’ lives and will understand if you choose to keep your child home on Monday.
 We know this closure will have intense impacts on all our community members, from the youngest to our elders. We will be providing as much information as possible to our families through our website, Facebook postings and phone calls to you individually of needed.
These are incredible times we are living in with many unanswered questions. Please know the Orient staff is working hard to make this experience as supportive for our families as possible. I am sure many of you have questions, and we will do our best to answer them in the most clear and up-to-date manner as possible. That said, we are in uncharted waters and the answers may not be there yet. Please be patient with us. Orient is a proud community who has come together to support one another during many hard times. It is what we do. We know we will get through this time with our school pride and connections to one another even stronger. Stay healthy and take care of one another. 
Thank you, 
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